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27" June 2019

To all practices Surrey and Sussex LMCs

Dear Colleagues
MHRA Central Alerting System (CAS)

.Although colleagues may be forgiven for feeling the only element of the 2019/20
Contract Agreement was the configuration of PCNs and drawing up their Network
Agreements, there were in fact a few other features.

One of these is GP practice registration with the MHRA CAS; this requires practices
to:

e Register a practice email address with the MHRA CAS, ensuring this email is
monitored so any CAS alerts are seen

e Ensure MHRA is informed if the relevant email address changes

o Register at least one mobile phone number; this will only be used as an
emergency back up if the email system is down.

The registration portal is:-

https://www.cas.mhra.gov.uk/Register.aspx

Practices are asked to complete this registration by Friday 13" September, a
somewhat ominous date.

With best wishes

Dr Julius Parker
Chief Executive
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